
 

 
 
 

Notice of Action by E-mail Between Meetings for 
Judicial Council Technology Committee 

 
In accordance with California Rules of Court, rule 10.75(o)(1)(B), public notice is hereby given 
that the Judicial Council Technology Committee proposes to act by email between meetings on 
Wednesday, October 2, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. The Chair has concluded that prompt action is needed. 
The proposed action and materials are available on the committee web page on the California 
Courts website listed above. 
 
Background 
At its August 12, 2024 meeting, this committee approved the proposed awards for the Language 
Access Signage and Technology Grant Program, Cycle 6, Fiscal Year 2024-25. 
However, considering budget constraints, the committee will reconsider the recommended 
allocations, prior to submission to the Judicial Council for approval. The revisions to the report 
reflect an overall 7.95% budget reduction to the judiciary with the recommendation to allocate 
additional funds if they are later made available. All revisions to the report have been highlighted 
and are listed as follows: 
 

• $2.16M total S&T grant funding (updated from $2.35M) to reflect the 7.95% reductions 
• Highlighted paragraph on page 4: now has updated approval dates for committees  
• Other updates are stylistic – changes to wording or provided clarification 

  
Proposed Action 
The committee will consider whether to approve the revised report with the update to the 
recommended allocations in the attached report.    
 
Written Comment 
In accordance with California Rules of Court, rule 10.75(o)(2), written comments pertaining to 
the proposed action may be submitted before the Judicial Council Technology Committee acts 
on the proposal. For this specific meeting, comments should be e-mailed to jctc@jud.ca.gov. 
Only written comments received by Wednesday, October 2, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. will be provided 
to advisory body members.  
 
Posted on: September 30, 2024 
 
 

 www.courts.ca.gov/jctc.htm  
jctc@jud.ca.gov 


